
From: Whittaker, Frank M <frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov> 
Date: Fri, Oct 27, 2023 at 10:02 AM 
Subject: Re: Belcher Hollow UMF - AML Emergency 
To: Hincks, Steven J <steven.j.hincks@wv.gov> 
Cc: B J Chestnut <b.j.chestnut@wv.gov>, Christopher T Matkins 
<christopher.t.matkins@wv.gov>, Hager III, Joseph E <joseph.e.hageriii@wv.gov>, 
Totten, Mark L <mark.l.totten@wv.gov> 
 
 
Mr. Hinks 
 
Your request to contract with the Thrasher Group for the Belcher Hollow UMF – 
(Underground Mine Fire) Emergency Reclamation Project in Kanawha County is 
approved. Please follow all procedures outlined in the Purchasing Division Procedures 
Handbook. 
 
 
 
On Fri, Oct 27, 2023 at 9:32 AM Hincks, Steven J <steven.j.hincks@wv.gov> wrote: 
Please see attached Purchasing Memo w Prof Services for the proposed AML 
Emergency Project, Belcher Hollow Underground Mine Fire (UMF).  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions,  
 
 
-- 
Steven Hincks  
West Virginia Department of Environmental Protection 
Abandoned Mine Lands Division 
Southern Emergency Administrator, ERSS 
Office: 304.926.0449 Cell: 304.993.5590 
 
 
 
-- 
Frank Whittaker, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 
Assistant Director 
West Virginia Purchasing Division 
2019 Washington Street, East 
Charleston, WV 25305 
(304) 558-2316 
frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov 
 






